
Minutes from District Meeting
Saturday, October 28,2000

■

Meeting was called to order by D.R \ at 10:08 AM.

Minutes-of the previous meeting were approved.

In Attendance:

D.R. Report eported Alateen sponsor,
our Website, SOUTHFLORIDAAL-ANON.ORG.,

Sunshiner Editor if needed. Calendars are out, they are available from WSO (Two for
$10.00) It is the 2001 Commemorative issue.

is back.; The Sunshiner is

f  has heard from “ , an

on
has the e-mail address for the

d

passes on the good news of her recuperation.

Treasurer’s Report-D.R.

concerning donation to Church for rental for our meetings.
read Treasurer’s report. Discussion followed

AISL’s Report-
is published.

' . will bring in copies of Sarasota County Resource Book when it

Announcements-

will be speaking on Nov. 14th at the Venice Presbyterian Church at 7:30; New
Hope Friday Night has moved to the United Methodist Church; Dist.190 in Miami has a
gratitude dinner on Nov. 4th.

Alateen-There wasn’t a need for the two meetings in Pt. Charlotte.

Stuff-Schedule must be arranged for Hospitality chairmen to get the stuff
take the message to I

will

Archives-chairman still needed. G.R.s are to ask their groups for volunteers.

Newsletter-Discussion tabled until January.

Where & Whens-GR’s are encouraged to get W&Ws at District Meetings and make
copies for their meetings.

PI\CPC-

They cannot attend Saturday meetings and *
to get members to distribute literature in the Port Charlotte area when the need arises.

umounced that ill take over as chairpersons.
L. will act as liaison. GRs will be asked



Old Business-THE FALL ASSEMBLY at the Best Western in Punta Gorda on Nov. 17,
re in charge of Hospitality Room. Discussions

followed concerning the opening and closing times of the hospitality room-Friday, 7to 12;
Sat., 7 to 12 Midnight; Sunday, 7 to closing; it will not be opened during the sessions,

f you wish to help out; staffing the registration booths and the

18, 19, 2000.

contac

benefit of eating lunch off the premises.

New Business-More information will be forthcoming on the Service Seminar. The
schedule for he year, 2001 was discussed, items mentioned: Spring Workshop, Gratitude
Dinner around Valentine’s day at St. David’s church in Englewood, and\or Venice
Presbyterian, and a Fall Workshop. Hosts will be needed for these upcoming events.
Regional meeting will be held in Haines City.

Group Issues: Meetings are being taken to .t her home.

Before closing, discussion followed concerning the meeting day for district meetings,
returning to the fourth Saturday of the month will be considered.

Meeting adjourned with closing prayer at 11:30AM
Submitted by
Secretary, <

, in absence of

Next meeting — December 9,2000

Remember to bring your <^e^y^ee


